
 
St. Peter’s Academy – Upper KS2 Team Weekly Newsletter 

 
UKS2 Teachers/Teaching Partners: 
Mr. Jennings Class 5 Teacher 
Mrs Marston Class 5/6 Teacher 
Miss. Brownley Class 6 Teacher 
Mrs. Smith UKS2 Teaching Partner 

Homework Subject:  
Purplemash 
Spellings 
Writing Task 

Date:  
15.10.20 

 

This Week: 
We have: 

 Grappled with area  
 Explored multiple ways of dividing and multiplying 
 Interviewed Galileo Galilei 
 Created the Crater Escape! 
 Investigated suffix rules for prefer, transfer, refer etc 
 Used Oddizzi to compile a Geography fact file 
 Charanga-ed 
 P.E. 
 And Much more 

Some Year 5 children have written applications to be school librarians and book promoters – well done, 
house points to them!  Laura, our sports coach, awarded Class 56 house points for exceptionally good 
behaviour and team spirit, wahooo, I am proud! 
Homework:  
Thank you for all the homework! I am sorry that sometimes PurpleMash doesn’t behave but I 
am impressed by the initiative you have shown to get your work to me- Go Class 56 and 
parents! This week Miss Brownley and I have decided that we would like some alien news 
reports to brighten up our classrooms. Make yours as exciting/scary/incredible as possible please! 

 
 
Weekly and General Reminders: 
PE is on Thursday afternoon. Don’t forget to bring a pair of shoes to change into and a warm 
base layer if the weather continues to be chilly.  The classroom is cold at the moment so I 
suggest that you wear a t shirt or layer under your school polo shirt.   
I am very pleased with the contributions for the school class page, keep them coming 
particularly photos for Sporting Heroes. Any videos of performing pets or cooking spectaculars 
also much appreciated! 
Homework due in – 23rd October 

Thank you for helping your child with their work. Please let us know if for any reason they 
were not able to complete it. We are available for you if you have any queries after school or 
by prior appointment at a mutually convenient time. If you have concerns about your child’s 
well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by another child), please contact 
me or Mr Tomlinson immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the circumstances we want to 

ensure that your child remains happy and able to achieve their best. 


